This Week in Third Grade

Dear Families,
Happy Monday! | hope everyone had a beautiful

Thanksgiving with family and friends! It was a much needed break before the Holiday
Season hits full force! Our spelling words this week are the following: Also, Student
Council has a very special Play it Forward project going on right now until December
10th. If possible, students are encouraged to bring in old toys, books, electronics that are
gently used to donate to families in need this holiday season! Any or all donations would be greatly appreciated! Just a reminder that you may find all newsletters posted on
my site ms.amoscato.com. You can access the newsletter this week by clicking on the Third Grade tab on the top of my website. Then, hovering over with your cursor and
clicking on “newsletters.”

In addition, spelling words for this week | have posted on spelling city: The spelling words we are learning are the following:
https://www.spellingcity.com/view-spelling-list.ntm|?listid=58649964 Have a wonderful weekend, everyone!

Warmly,

Mrs.

Amoscato

Special ANNOUNCEMENTS

Please make sure your student is practicing multiplication facts at home!

Reading: Tests Thursday

Our Toy Drive is still going on! Any gently used toys or books that are not being used
are certainly welcome!!

Spelling- Test Friday
Math- Quick Checks throughout

the week!
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